
Tēnā koe Max 

Request for Information – Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 

(LGOIMA) 1987 

 

We refer to your official information request dated 21 June 2022 for  

“…the full staff satisfaction survey documents for 2021 & 2022. Note this is not 

requesting the sanitized versions made public, but the full documents received from 

the firms who undertook the surveys.” 

 

Hutt City Council recently received a LGOIMA request for the same information from another 
party.  The response to this earlier request is publicly available on the Council’s website on 
the following link: 
https://hccpublicdocs.azurewebsites.net/api/download/fc39961f534d41c5a38606983a24989b/
_extinfo/e6195b935236b4194bb5aa9a3ab420801a6b 
 
The information in this response is the full data. There is no further information able to be 
provided on this. 
 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this response. 

Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 

freephone 0800 802 602. 

 

Please note that this letter may be published on the Council’s website. 

 

 

Nāku noa, nā  

 

 

 

Susan Sales 

Senior Advisor, Official Information and Privacy 

 

 

14 July 2022 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Max Shierlaw 

fyi-request-19717-885aef04@requests.fyi.org.nz  
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